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The San José-Santa Clara Regional Wastewater Facility’s (RWF) Capital Improvement Program (CIP) is rebuilding 
and modernizing the RWF. The CIP envisions an investment of approximately $1.4 billion in the first 10 years, 
with an approximate total investment of $2.1 billion over 30 years. 

The City of San José (City) has consolidated all procurement solicitations to post on BidSync 
(https://www.bidsync.com/). All bid documents, questions and answers, addenda, and results will be available 
electronically via BidSync during the procurement process. Interested firms must register on BidSync to receive 
notifications when procurements are posted. 

The City plans to advertise the following procurements within the next six months. 
 

Construction Opportunities 

Procurement Name Description 
Anticipated 

Advertisement 1 
Construction 

Estimate 2 

Request for Bids for Yard 
Piping Improvements -
Phase 2 

The project will rehabilitate pipe systems and 
structures due to their age and condition at 
the Regional Wastewater Facility (RWF).  

November 2022 $11,600,000 

Request for Bids for 
Facility Wide Water 
Systems Improvements 3 

The project will rehabilitate, replace, and/or 
extend the RWF’s four water systems 
including piping, valves, pumps, controls, and 
other ancillary equipment.  

March 2023 $42,600,000 

 
_____________________________________ 
1 All dates are estimates and are subject to change. 
2 All amounts are estimates and are subject to change. 
3 Contractors who are pre-qualified will be eligible to bid on this project.  
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